
  MLS - Sherwood Newsletter 

Week 26 February 15, 2013 

If you would like to have anything added to the newsletter, please contact Roxanne Ellingson 459-2256. 

Next Week's Menu: 
Monday Feb. 18: No School 

(Presidents' Day) 

Tuesday Feb. 19: Breakfast: 

Sausage/egg/cheese biscuits, 

cereal, juice and milk 

Lunch: Pigs in a blanket, 

chips, baked beans, Jell-o w/ whipped cream, fruit and 

milk 

Wednesday Feb. 20: Breakfast: Cereal, long johns, 

juice and milk 

Lunch: Baked ham, boiled potatoes, cream corn, buns, 

fruit and milk 

Thursday Feb. 21: Breakfast: French toast, ham, juice 

and milk 

Lunch: French dip w/ Au Jus, criss cuts, salad bar, fruit 

and milk  

Friday Feb. 22: Breakfast: Cereal, toast, juice and milk 

Lunch: Cheese pizza, salad bar, chocolate cake, fruit 

and milk 

Upcoming Events: 
Friday Feb. 15: District Boys 

Basketball TBA 

Saturday Feb. 16: District 

Boys Basketball TBA 

Monday Feb. 18: NO 

SCHOOL (PRESIDENTS' 

DAY) 

Tuesday Feb. 19: AB GBB @ Washburn 5:45 

Wednesday Feb. 20: Renville County Spelling Bee @ 

MLS-Sherwood 9:30  

Thursday Feb. 21: JH BBB W/N @ MLS-Sherwood  

(1 game + quarters) 4:00, ABC GBB @ Stanley  4:15 

Friday Feb. 22: No Events 

Next week's birthdays:                   

Krynnthia Frech, Mrs. Daeley       

February 19th 

                                      

NO SCHOOL MONDAY 

FEBRUARY 18TH 

PRESIDENTS' DAY 

                                     

ENJOY YOUR DAY HOME FROM 

SCHOOL!!! 

RENVILLE COUNTY SPELLING BEE @ 

MLS-SHERWOOD 

Wednesday, February 20th MLS-

Sherwood will host the annual Ren-

ville County Spelling Bee. We wish 

all the best for our MLS-Sherwood 

students who will represent our 

school. 

JH BOYS Basketball Game Scheduled 

@ MLS-Sherwood Thursday, February 

21st 4:00. Come out and show your   

support and watch these boys play! 

Next meeting is set for February 27th. 

We're in the process of updating our fi-

nal mailing list. If you want to make 

sure yours, your classmate's, and your 

family member's addresses are correct 

please email to LeAnn Pollman at lpollman@nd.gov. 

Dates have been set for July 5th and 6th, 2013. The 

theme is Wildcat Homecoming!  


